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20 March 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

Key workers 

New guidance has been issued today Friday 20th March. 

Parents should only send their child to school if there is no safe alternative. This is the first 

principle of the government guidance. Provision in school is the last resort. This statement has 

been sent to the media today. 

There will be a limited number of places available which will be allocated by priority, dependant on 

need. 

Key workers must complete a form on our website if a place is 

required: https://www.thebourneacademy.com/form/?pid=162&form=35 

If you have any queries, please email admin@thebourneacademy.com 

Kind regards 

Mr M Avoth 
Principal 
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